
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH, NH 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

RFP #11-08 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE COLLECTION SERVICES 

 

Sealed Proposals, plainly marked RFP #11-08, HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE COLLECTION SERVICES on 
the outside of the mailing envelope  as well as the sealed bid envelope addressed to the Finance/Purchasing 
Department, City Hall, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, NH 03801 will be accepted until 2:00 p.m., August 24, 2007  
at which time all proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud. 

 
SCOPE OF WORK: The City of Portsmouth is requesting written proposals from qualified firms for Household 
Hazardous Waste Collection Services for at least two collection events; one to be held in the fall of 2007 and the 
other to be held in the spring of 2008.  Interested contractors are invited to submit proposals. 
 
The Request for Proposal may be obtained from the Finance/Purchasing Department on the third floor at the above 
address, by calling the Purchasing Coordinator at 603-610-7227, or by visiting the Finance/Purchasing Department 
section of the City of Portsmouth website at www.cityofportsmouth.com.   

The City of Portsmouth reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive technical or legal deficiencies, and 
to accept any proposal that it may deem to be in the best interest of the City. 


